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Science 
We will be studying the topic of electricity this 
half term. We will look at how components can 
be connected to form a series circuit and learn to 
use standard symbol notation to draw  
diagrams. We will then explore how adding  
additional components affects the brightness of 
a bulb. 

Meet the Team! 

Team Leader: Richard Newsome 

Teaching Staff: Caroline Henry-Ledgister,  
Holly Lovell and Craige Young  

Support Staff: Liz Baldwin, Abbygale Cox, 
Maleka Cushnie, Yvonne Johnson and  

Sabrina Saccuzzo. 

Topic 

In Topic, we will focus on art and computing 
skills linked to our horror focus. The children will 
use iMovie software to create trailers based on 
the story of ‘Bath Night’. In Art, the children will 
create a story scene using a range of materials 
to create parts. 

Supporting Your Child’s Learning at Home 

Spending time exploring the following website 
would support your child’s learning: 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/schools/primaryhistory/
world_war2/children_at_war/
teachers_resources.shtml 

Writing 

In writing, we will focus on narrative writing. 
The children will write a range of pieces, in-
cluding an introduction which captures the 
reader’s interest, a description of a setting 
and an action sequence. Our focus will be on 
vocabulary choices and sentence structure. 

Reading 

Our main focus for this half term will be  
developing children’s ability to combine a 
range of reading skills in order to successfully 
answer a broad range of questions on a text. 
This will include learning linked to ‘Horowitz 
Horror’ by Anthony Horowitz. 

Mathematics 

All groups will continue to work on decimals 
and percentages. Children should aim to 
learn core facts of equivalence such as 0.25 = 
25% = 1/4. They will also learn how to find 
equivalence between any given fractions, per-
centages and decimals.  

Notes 

Please could you send in any shoeboxes you 
may have at home so that we can use these for 
our art learning.  


